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Now that things are slowly starting back up again. 
We here at Pocket Snapshots would like to share what we are doing to keep you and your guests safe. 



-We have removed all props that touch your face. 
-Signs and picture props will be wiped down after each use. 
-The attendant will be the only person permitted to touch the screen 
-The attendant will hand the photo print outs to the guests
-Hand Sanitizer will be available for guests to use before and after their photos.
-Props will be rotated out and cleaned with UV-C 
We want to help make your day special and remove a worry from your list. We hope that by completing the above steps we can get back to the real focus of the day……the two of you!!
Thank you,
Greg and Kate
www.pocketsnapshots.com
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